
              

DATE:                  January 4, 2021 

TO:                       Buckeye Certified Kitchen Mister Distributors 

SUBJECT:             2021 Kitchen Mister Regional Training  

 

At Buckeye Fire Equipment, the safety and well-being of our employees and our customers is 

always our top priority. Due to the continued COVID-19 pandemic and to help keep our 

communities safe we are suspending all Kitchen Mister regional training classes until further 

notice.  

We will continue to offer Kitchen Mister online training for those who need to renew their 

certification. Contact your Buckeye Regional Sales Manager to be enrolled.   

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

As always, we greatly appreciate your business and THANK YOU for supporting the Buckeye 

Kitchen Mister System and all Buckeye Fire Equipment products. 
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